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NEXT MEETING:  TUESDAY April 06,  2010   @   6:30 pm 

MANCUSO RISTORANTE 
Erie St., Windsor, Ontario 

FUTURE MEETINGS: Sept. 08, 2009 Fogolar Furlan Club Oct. 06, 2009 Verdi Club 

 Nov. 03, 2009 Caboto Club Dec. 01, 2009 St. Angela Centre 

 Jan. 05, 2010 Torino Plaza Feb. 02, 2010 Ciociaro Club 

 Mar. 02, 2010 Fogolar Furlan Club Apr. 06, 2010 Mancuso Ristorante 

 May 04, 2010 Roma Club June 01, 2010 Alexander Toldo Hall 

President: John Paul Corrent (519) 255 7332 DIRECTORS: Steve DelDuca (519) 737 7575 

Vice-President: Frank D’Agnillo (519) 972 5598  Mike Angilieri (519) 252 2140 

Secretary: Anne Mannina (519) 977 8800  Theresa Di Domenico (519) 326 4455 

Treasurer: Danillo Castellan (519) 253 3000  Greg Baggio (519) 972 6061 

Past-President: Frank Frabotta (519) 974 5800 
Administrative 
Assistant: Niva Segatto (519) 251 0705 

Special Events: Theresa Di Domenico (519) 326 4455 Golf: Mike Angilieri (519) 252 2140 

Membership: Steve DelDuca (519) 737 7575 Scholarship: Anne Mannina (519) 977 8800 

Guest Speaker: Greg Baggio (519) 972 6061 Newsletter: Danillo Castellan (519) 253 3000 

National Federation Representative:   

National Federation President:  Frank Moceri (519) 944 8009 

John Paul Corrent & Danillo Castellan  
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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 
 Spring has sprung. Witnessing the 
reawakening of nature is a welcoming 
ritual particularly after a long dreary 
winter.  Our clocks have changed.   
Garden centres are sprouting their 
wares.  Patio furniture and barbeques 
are now predominately being displayed 
for sale.  The weather is hinting of good 
summer days to come.  Aah! What a 
wonderful feeling! 
 For CIBPA, spring is when we 
stage our prestigious Awards of  
Excellence Gala.  The Committee, 
through the chairmanship of Theresa  
Didomenico is working very hard for a 
glamorous and successful event.  I  
cannot stress the importance of having 
each and every one of our members 
attend.  If there is any function in which 
your demonstration of support is  
required, it is our Gala.  Dignitaries and 
various community and business  
organizations are invited to share this 
evening in which we honour our  
brightest students, successful  
businesses, and professionals.  It is an 
evening of pride.  We need full  
participation by our members  This is 
our time to shine in front of our  
community.  So get your tickets now!  
Mike Angileri, Dan Castellan, or any 
other Board member can assist you in 
this regard.  Set the date aside and share 
and enjoy a great evening together – 
6:00 p.m., Caboto Club – April 30, 
2010. 
 Hats off to the Golf Committee 
which is organizing more than a golf 
tournament but a festival of enjoyment.  
 Whether or not you are a golfer, the 
activities organized by this imaginative 
committee will excite and entertain you.  
Sign up and participate whether  
individual or foursome or at the very 
least for dinner.  We welcome all of you 
and your friends.  So talk it up and get it 
done.  Sign up today!  The Golf  
Tournament will be at Kingsville Golf 
and Country Club, Wednesday June 09, 
2010. 
 Don’t forget to support the 
Messina Earthquake fundraising dinner 
at Giovanni Caboto Club which will be 
held on April 10, 2010.  

 
Tickets may be obtained from our  
fellow member, Steve Aiuto or at the 
Giovanni Caboto Club. 
 We thank Steve Del Duca for 
undertaking the “Spirit Raffle” at our 
general meetings.  Prizes are of high 
quality and sometimes high octane.  
Funds raised will support CIBPA and its 
charitable endeavours.  
 I am please to report that the 
President’s Committee is charging 
ahead in the organization of the 50th 
Anniversary event to be held next year.  
We welcome all of those members who 
wish to participate to join us. 
 On behalf of the Board, I  
extend to you and your family a very 
happy Easter.  
 
John P. Corrent, President 
 
GUEST SPEAKER 
 
 This months Guest Speaker is Mr. 
Zen Nimeck, Senior Manager, Indirect 
Tax PricewaterhouseCoopers LLP. 
 Zen Nimeck is a Senior Manager in 
the Windsor office responsible for the 
PricewaterhouseCoopers’ Southwestern 
Ontario Indirect Tax practice.  
 Zen has over eighteen years of  
experience in the area of Canadian  
indirect taxation (GST, PST, Payroll 
Taxes) with particular emphasis on 
transaction analysis and refund reviews 
and advising clients on cross-border 
transactions, audit defense, appeals and 
voluntary disclosure.  He is also  
currently advising a number of clients 
on the impact and implementation of the 
new Ontario Harmonized Sales Tax. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Zen has presented numerous  
seminars on indirect taxation in Canada 
 including the CICA Commodity Tax 
Symposium in Ottawa and industry  
specific presentations. He has also  
written articles on indirect taxation for 
various technical and industry  
publications. Zen obtained his Bachelor 
of Arts degree from York University 
and is a member of the Society of  
Certified Management Accountants of 
Ontario.  
 
NAME TAGS 
 
 As a gentle reminder, if your 
name tag has found its way out of the 
carrying case, which I so lovingly tote 
around with me, please bring it to the 
next meeting. We appreciate you 
wearing your badges at every meeting 
and we do not want to see you without 
it. As always, membership applications 
are available at the meetings or by  
c o n t a c t i n g  S t e v e n  D e l  D u c a 
(sdelduca@ro-matt.com, 519-737-7575) 
or Niva Segatto (niva@primus.ca).  
 
2010 MEMBERSHIP DIRECTORY 
 
 The 2010 Member Directory 
was distributed at the March Meeting 
and will be available at the April 
meeting for those that have not received 
one. Grazie mille, to all of the sponsors 
who have contributed to this 
publication; we truly appreciate your 
generosity. 
 
Steven Del Duca, Membership Chair 
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SPECIAL EVENTS 
 

PREMIATI DI ECCELLENZA 
CIBPA GALA 2010 

 
Venite a participare con noi una serata 
di eleganza per onorare Itailiani  
eccezionali che hanno contribuito nella 
nostra comunita. Vi incoraggio di venire 
a celebrare con gli altri soci per  
mantenere il legame di successi affari 
Italiani. Questa Gala sara' celebrata al 
Cabbto Club il 30 di Aprile, i biglietti 
possono essere acquistati dal Signore 
Mike Angileri al costo di S90.00. Vi 
prego di participare numerosi e vi  
aspettiamo con entusiasmo e immenso 
orgoglio. Vi Saluto Cordialmente, 
Teresa Di Domenio 
Presidente della Gala 
 
 Honoree è come segue:  
 
FAMILY BUSINESS OF THE YEAR 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
BUSINESS OF THE YEAR 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BMR- Windsor Building Centre Inc. 
Stefano Riolo 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mindbox Creative Group 
Dario Silvaggi 

 
COMMUNITY  SERVICE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Egizio (Jimmy) Ruggiero 
 
 
 
 

 
IMPRONTE 

Italian Imprints in Windsor 
 
The Book is available from the 
following places & persons: 
 Windsor's Community Museum, 
 254 Pitt St. W., (519) 253-1812 
 Giovanni Caboto Club, 
 2175 Parent Ave,  (519) 252-8383 
 Ciociaro Club, 3745 North 
 Talbot Rd., (519) 737-6153 
 St. Angela Merici Church, 
 980 Louis Ave, (519) 254-5542 
 CIBPA Windsor (519) 253-3000 
 

ITALIAN STUDIES LEGACY FUND 
 
 There will be Presentation to the 
University of Windsor “Italian Studies 
Legacy Fund” from the proceeds of the 
Roman Festival held last September. 
Mr. Bergholz, University Vice President 
Advancement will be present. 
 A delegation from the University 
(Dr. Temelini, Dr. Antonio Rossini & 
Dr. Cecil Houston)  and CIBPA 
(Emanuel Calimita, Ralphael Meo, J.P. 
Corrent, & Danillo Castellan) attended a 
fundraising function at the Federazione 
Abruzzese del Michigan and met with 
Sergio Machionne. See attached photos 
next page. 
 
NOMINATIONS 
 
 Several current boards members 
will be ending their term this year. We 
encourage our Members to get involved 
with the organization of the Association. 
The Board can use persons that are 
committed to doing some work. If you 
want to have a say or get involved in the 
way the organization is operated, please 
put your name forward. Nominations 
will be accepted starting at the April 
Meeting and closing at the June  
Meeting. Nominator, nominee and 
endorsers will be required to fill out a 
Board of Governors Nomination 
Form. Nominating Committee  will be 
selected and voted on at the April 
Meeting. 
 

PCR Contracting Inc. 
Mario Collavino & Family 

Valente Construction & Development 
Mario Valente & Family 
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GENERAL ASSEMBLY MEETING FOGOLAR FURLAN CLUB MARCH 2, 2010 
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